
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/5/2016 10:16:33 PM
Subject: Attorney privileged confidential

Rebecca,
 
Well, I have a typo.  See below.  Initially I spelled it out in the EO, but then I took it out and just referenced 56-5-70. 
My thought was I didn’t want to encourage the 120 and 30 days in case Governor wanted to shorten.  Only problem is 
I referenced the dates in 56-7-70 - I put a 7 where the 5 should be.
 
Options:
Ask the SOS to fix scrivener error.  Update website. Email revision to all groups previously emailed to.
 
Update the Order by putting “Amended” and posting.
 
Thoughts? You can let me know tomorrow. 
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 9:55 PM

To: jbishop@apccorporate.com

Subject: RE: Executive Order
 
Jared,
Thanks for calling this to my attention.  The provision should state 56-5-70 not 56-7-70.  I will get that corrected.  The 
timelines are below and are in effect until the Governor issues an Executive Order rescinding these timelines due to 
the emergency being over.  We would notice the recission.
 
Thanks,
Richele
 
SECTION 56-5-70. Certain vehicle requirements suspended during state of emergency; declarations of emergency triggering federal 
relief under 49 C.F.R. 390.23.

(A)(1) Notwithstanding any provision of this chapter or any other provision of law, during a state of emergency declared by the 
Governor and in the course of responding to the state of emergency:

(a) requirements relating to registration, permitting, length, width, weight, and load are suspended for commercial and utility vehicles 
traveling on noninterstate routes for up to one hundred twenty days, provided the vehicles do not exceed a gross weight of ninety 
thousand pounds and do not exceed a width of twelve feet;

(b) requirements relating to time of service suspensions for commercial and utility vehicles traveling on interstate and noninterstate 
routes are suspended for up to thirty days, unless extended for additional periods in accordance with 49 C.F.R. 390-399.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 4:40 PM

To: jbishop@apccorporate.com
Cc: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Executive Order
 
Richele can advise. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 5, 2016, at 4:35 PM, Jared Bishop <jbishop@apccorporate.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Rebecca,

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
mailto:jbishop@apccorporate.com


 
What is the expiration of the current executive order 2016-28?
 
 
 
Thanks,
 
Jared Bishop, CDS
Safety Department
Associated Petroleum Carriers, Inc.
PO Box 2808
Spartanburg, SC 29304
800-573-9301 (Office)
864-237-3483 (Mobile)
Office Fax Line: (864) 573-9305
 

"Always Practice Courtesy"
 
The information in this email is intended for the sole use of the addressees and may be confidential and subject to the 
protection under the law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution or copying 
of this email is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please reply and delete your copy.
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